
                                                                                                                                     
 

        

 

 

 
 

April 2024 Newsletter 

“The Connection” 

   

The next general member meeting will be held at Noon on 

MAY 16 AT COPPERFIELD INN $29.00 
Greeter:  Sue Smith                           Devotions:  Lorraine Pickell 

Current membership:  80 members and 8 honorary 

 

  
 
 
 

MAY PROGRAM 

FESTIVAL OF THE ARTS AWARDS 

 
MAY BIRTHDAYS 

Debbie Landis, Kristina Logan,  Claire Nelson, Louise Plush,  
Sharon Sapp, Debbie Wallingford 

  
 

LIBRARY CLUB 

The Library Club will be judging seventh and eighth grade paintings and drawings on May 7th at Cathy Thompson’s 

home.  

 
ZOOMERS BOOK CLUB 

Zoomers will meet on June 6th to discuss “The Ways We Hide” by Kristina McMorris. Please contact Evelyn Dudonis if 

you wish to participate in the Zoomers Book Club. Zoomers will be judging the 9-12 grade artwork which will also be 

awarded at our May meeting. 

 

WINE CLUB 

A trip to Evansburg Vineyards in Collegeville is planned for June 13th. Please contact Rita Wanner 

(rita.marcello@yahoo.com) if you would like to participate. 

 

WALKING CLUB 

The walking club meets on Thurday mornings. Please contact Evelyn Dudonis for information on time and place. 

 

GARDEN CLUB 

The boxwood bushes at the library are deseased and need to be replaced. A final cleanup prior to the replacements is 

planned for May 10th at 9:00 AM.  Please let Mary Ann O’Brien know if you can help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAM’S POST 

 

Our May luncheon is a time to celebrate the talented students at the Festival of the Arts. On May 23, 2024, 

the Club will also recognize the achievement of the Senior students with 5 scholarship awards. These awards 

are all made possible by your hard work in fundraising. Thanks for all you do. 
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UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS:      

FASHION SHOW MAY 5,  2024 AT CHADWICK’S.  

              

 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS 
 

We will be collecting plastic and paper shopping bags to be donated to local food pantries. Please bring them to the 

member meetings. We are also continuing to collect donations for the Salvation Army. Kristina Logan has volunteered to 

deliver the donations. 

 

Installation of officers will take place at the May meeting.  Kathy Hydier-Straub (2nd VP); Linda Spivey (Corresponding 

Secretary); Schardé Rodriguez (Recording Secretary); Coleen Pontin (Parliamentarian).  
 

 

 


